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29 June 2017 

UCT increases security patrols after reported attempted student 

attack  
 

The University of Cape Town confirms that a case of an alleged attack on a student was 

reported to Campus Protection Services on Tuesday evening. The incident is being 

investigated by CPS. It has also been reported to the SAPS. 

  

The university, through the Department of Students Affairs, has services available to offer 

the necessary support to the student involved or anyone else affected by this distressing 

incident.  

  

CPS has increased patrols in the area were the alleged incident is said to have occurred. 

We urge all members of the campus community to report any crime incidents to CPS on 

021 650 2222 so that they can fully investigate and take appropriate action.   
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